I would like to request permission to take the 2012-13 piano class and members of 

GCHS FBLA club, along with other selected students (and staff) on a cruise to the 

Bahamas.  This trip will take place during the week of Fall Break, 2012.  It will be 

a 5 day cruise which will leave on a Monday and return on Saturday.   

Transportation to Florida will be provided by charter bus.

This trip will show the members of the piano class how there are performance 

activities available to them in places that they might not have previously thought

known.  The piano members will also attend mandatory performances aboard 

the ship.   The FBLA students will be able to see how a business can be run at sea

and the workings on board.

This will also be a tremendous opportunity to show our students the cultural 

differences that exist in another country.  We will have 3 days visiting the 

Bahamas to see the country and to view the aquatic life that is not available to us

here in Kentucky.

Sincerely,

Angela Baker
Mike Davis
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